
            

 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2019, AT 6:00 p.m. (or at such 

time as other public hearings are concluded) IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, 301 UNIVERSITY RIDGE, 

GREENVILLE, SC, 29601, FOR THE PURPOSE OF RECEIVING PUBLIC COMMENTS IN REGARDS TO 

THE PROPOSED MAINTENANCE RELINQUISHMENT OF THE ENTIRE LENGTH (290’) OF 

DUKELAND COURT (K0379) SO THAT IT CAN BE REVERTED BACK INTO THE FLOODPLAIN.   

 

 

 
 

BUTCH KIRVEN, CHAIRMAN 

GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 

 

ADVERTISE:   NOVEMBER 15th  

 

 


